
 

ROCK FALLS ELECTRIC DEPARTMENT 

    

HYRDRO PLANT CONSTRUCTION SERVICES – TRANSFORMER REPLACEMENT SITE 

MODIFICATIONS 

 
Rock Falls Electric Department, Rock Falls, Illinois will receive sealed bids for the Hydro Plant Transformer 
Replacement Site Modifications including any necessary labor, materials and equipment to provide a complete 
installation. 

Sealed Bids will be received at the City of Rock Falls Business Office until April 20th, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. at which 
time all bids will be opened and publicly read aloud. 

Bids shall be addressed to City of Rock Falls, Business Office, 603 West 10th Street, Rock Falls, IL 61071 and 
shall be marked "SEALED BID – HYDRO PLANT TRANSFORMER REPLACEMENT SITE 
MODIFCATIONS - Submitted by (Bidder’s name)". 

The Bidder shall include evidence of having satisfactorily furnished and delivered similar construction for at least 
three (3) similar installations during the past five (5) years. 

Specifications and bid documents may be examined at or obtained from the Consulting Engineering Firm:  Power 
System Engineering, Inc., Attn: Kahara Franze, 1532 W. Broadway, Suite 103, Madison, WI  53713.  Ph# 608-
268-3521 or by email at franzek@powersystem.org.  The bidding documents will be issued electronically for a 
non-refundable fee of twenty dollars ($20.00). 

No proposal will be accepted unless accompanied by a certified check or bid bond for at least five percent (5%) of 
the amount of the proposal, payable to the Owner. 

The Owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any informalities in a bid, and to make awards in 
the interest of the Owner. 

Published by authority of Dick Simon, Electrical Director and duly authorized agent for Rock Falls Electric 
Department. 
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